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RE: In the Matter of the Application of Orwell - Trumbull Pipeline Company, LLC. for 
Approval of a Reasonable Arrangement for Transporting Natural Gas in Case No. 17-
889-GA~AEC. 

Dear Docketing Division: 

Enclosed please find the Staffs Review and Recommendations in regard to the 
application filed by Orwell - Trumbull seeking approval of a reasonable arrangement 
for transporting gas in Case No. 17-889-GA-UEX. 
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Orwell - Trumbull Pipeline Company, LLC. 
Case No. 17-889-GA-AEC 

SUMMARY 

On March 31, 2017, Orwell - Trumbull Pipeline Company, LLC. (OTP or Company) filed an 
application seeking approval of an interruptible transportation agreement with Gas Natural 
Resources, LLC (GNR). 

The agreement provides for the transportation of customer owned gas from OTP's interconnects 
with intrastate pipelines and local production to delivery points with local distribution companies 
and end users. The agreement includes transportation rates, late payment fees, and imbalance and 
cash out provisions. The initial term of the agreement is for two years and year to year thereafter 
unless terminated in writing six months prior to the end of term. 

STAFF REVIEW 

Staff reviewed the application filed in the above case and finds the agreement to be reasonable. 

STAFF RECOMMENDATION 

Staff recommends, to the Commission, that the application filed by OTP be approved. 


